
 

 

    
 
 
 

 
 

Announcement of the Office of the National Broadcasting and Telecommunications Commission 
Regarding Postponement of the Announcement of Qualified Candidates  

Eligible for Selection as Visiting Fellows  
(Visiting Fellows with Expertise in the Field of Industrial Organization  

and Quantitative Economics/Applied Statistics) 
    

 In reference to the Office of the National Broadcasting and Telecommunications 
Commission (the Office of the NBTC)’s announcement dated 31 August 2023 regarding  
the Postponement of the Announcement of the List of Qualified Candidates Eligible for Selection 
to be Appointed as Visiting Fellows (Visiting Fellows with Expertise in the Field of Industrial 
Organization and Quantitative Economics/ Applied Statistics), the list of qualified candidates 
eligible for selection was aimed to be announced via the Office of the NBTC's official website 
(www.nbtc.go.th) on the 31 October 2023. 

 Whereas the recruitment process selects external persons to be appointed as 
Visiting Fellows (Visiting Fellows with Expertise in the Field of Industrial Organization and 
Quantitative Economics/Applied Statistics) is currently being considered to ensure compliance 
with relevant laws. In order to proceed with the selection process, the Office of the NBTC has 
decided to postpone the announcement date of the list of qualified candidates eligible for 
selection to be appointed as Visiting Fellows in the aforementioned areas indefinitely until the 
consideration is completed. 

Announced on 30 October 2023 
     
 
 
 
 

 Mr. Trairat Viriyasirikul 
 Deputy Secretary-General of the National Broadcasting  
 and Telecommunications Commission  
   Acting Secretary-General of the National Broadcasting  
 and Telecommunications Commission 


